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The Pattern Transmission LP comments on the draft 2013-2014 Transmission Plan are related to the San 

Francisco Peninsula Extreme Event Assessment.  With this, the Pattern comments have been posted on 

the ISO’s Market Participant Portal (MPP) as they may contain CEII information.  The comment matrix with 

the ISO responses on the San Francisco Peninsula Extreme Event Assessment will be posted on the MPP 

by March 13, 2014. 


